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MARINA ALERT  
The Vancouver Police Marine Unit is advising of a recent rash of break and 

enters to vessels in marinas in the Vancouver area. Police are requesting that 

insurance groups and marina operators remind their customers to report any 

break and enters to their local police regardless of there being any damage or 

theft involved. 
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